
WEEKLY

We are sad to share that Tanya Price will be leaving her role within our Out of School Club and as a
Midday Supervisor in mid-March to care for family members. Tanya is a much-loved member of our
school team, and we will certainly miss her around school. However, we’re pleased that she will continue her
duties as our lollipop lady, so we’ll still get to see her every day!

In March, we will host the final ever ROCK Band concert. It has been wonderful to see the children grow in
confidence over the past couple of years, but we have decided to take our music tuition in a different
direction. We look forward to celebrating Max and his bands in what promises to be a fantastic final
show.

Finally, please note that an important letter is attached regarding the school closure on 1st May.

There are lots of key dates below, so please take a look and make a note of anything relevant.

 SpringTerm - Wb 24th February 25

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle

DIARY 
Weds 5th March - Lent worship led by Year 3 9am - all parents welcome
Thurs 6th March - World book day (dress up as favourite book character) 
Fri 7th March - Every class to take part - mobile planetarium (no cost to parents)
Sun 9th March - Reception and Year 6 Barrow Buddies Church service 10.30am Clitheroe URC
Thurs 13th and Fri 14th - Mr Briggs Pond Project - Volunteers welcome. Please let the office know if you can spare some
time
Fri 14th March - Non uniform day - children to bring in Easter chocolate donations
Thurs 20th March - Kid's Cup Final
Fri 21st March - Red Nose Day (wear something red £1)  /  World Poetry Day competition 9am worship 
Weds 26th March - Guitar Concert 2.45pm 
Thurs 27th March - 3.30pm Year 6 SATs parent information session
Fri 28th March - Mothers Day worship led by Reception 9am - all parents welcome
Mon 31st March - Palm Sunday worship led by Year 2 9am- all parents welcome / Class Photos /  2.30pm - ROCK
concert (final show) 
Tues 1st April - Last Supper worship led by Year 4 9am - all parents welcome
Weds 2nd April - Good Friday worship led by Year 5 9am - all parents welcome
Thurs 3rd April - Easter Sunday worship led by Year 6 9am - all parents welcome
Fri 4th April - Chocolate tombola - all children (more information to follow)  / Mrs McArdle and Mrs Porter leave for
Tanzania 'The Bethany Project' teaching for two weeks /  School closes at 1:30pm
Thurs 1st May - School closed for polling station



THIS WEEK

Please contact our school office to book netball club, chess club and book club (limited places)

We’re setting up a Lego therapy area
If you have any spare Lego that you can donate to school,

please pass to Mrs Porter.  Thank you.



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

Star Awards

Headteacher Awards

We  attended Citizens of the North  @ Convention of the North

and confidently spoke about our campaign for a safe crossing

outside our school

Year 5 took part in the bikeability programme


